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FCCM 2012 – TORONTO, CANADA 

DEMO NIGHT INVITATION  
 

Dear Potential FCCM Demo Night Presenter, 

The pre-eminent North American technical conference in reconfigurable computing is the IEEE 
Symposium on Field-Programmable Custom Computing Machines, FCCM. This year, our 20th, 
FCCM will be held in Toronto, Canada: the first international FCCM ever. It will be held on 
Sunday April 29, 2012 through Tuesday May 1, 2012 at the Toronto Marriot Bloor Yorkville 
hotel. There will be a workshop on Sunday and the FCCM-traditional Demo Night on Monday. 
We select the best papers and posters from over a hundred submissions of the latest work in 
reconfigurable computing technology.  

Each year we have an informal show-and-tell called Demo Night. This year it's Monday evening, 
April 30, 2012 at 6pm. Paper and poster authors and commercial vendors bring their FCCMs, 
software, tools, chips, and set up demos. Attendees circulate, enjoy the demos, and engage with the 
presenters while enjoying the food and drink at this stand-up and learn event. It's always 
informative for demoers and demoees, great networking, and lots of fun too. 

For commercial vendors, it's a fine opportunity to meet with the leaders in this field, including 
customer prospects and soon-to-be-graduating future employees, in an informal setting. 

While you will surely find it worthwhile to register and participate in FCCM, it's not required to 
exhibit at Demo Night, nor is there any fee for registered conference attendees or sponsors. For 
unregistered conference guests or non-sponsors, a $100 per person fee is charged to cover food and 
drink. 

A 6-foot table with a power outlet and wireless internet is waiting for you. Just register with me 
(Shep Siegel) and we will reserve a table for you. So please participate and please let us know. See 
you in Toronto. 

 
Kindly, 
Shep Siegel, Exhibits and Sponsorship Chair shepard.siegel@atomicrules.com  

On behalf of 
Paul Chow, FCCM 2012 General Chair pc@eecg.toronto.edu  

and the FCCM 2012 program committee. 
 
 
 
Additional information is available at www.fccm.org . 
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